President’s Remarks
The Highlight for 2023 and overarching focus for MSH is Money and Membership. This is to ensure that following the decline of membership over many years and financial challenges arising through the pandemic , support for the work of membership can be sustained in the long term. Many options are being reassessed.
Safeguarding
The key recommendation of the independent report is that MU needs to have it’s own policies and procedures in place.
Our Safeguarding Lead for B&I is Moira Murray who worked on the Olympics , BBC and other high profile companies.
The priority will be AFIA . Training will be from the top down when it is released.
Data and MSH Website
Upgrading these will enable us to reach out more effectively beyond the membership for new supporters. This will be implemented in 2024.
Reimagining
The Group has met 3 times . Some highlights , a group is reviewing faith and all the resources currently on the website ;
new approaches to attract new supporters and Church membership are being developed ; active links are being developed between the Metamorphosis and Domestic Abuse projects.
Gathering
The ‘ all in one day ‘ Gathering in York with Sheran Harper attending in person and the Archbishop of York presiding at Evensong is looking very exciting.
The Group has decided after this year to focus on making 2026, our 150 anniversary , really special.
Midday Prayers on Facebook can no longer be live – they will be recorded.
Please, please remember to send in MU live to Diana . Update as an ongoing basis so this can become a resource , by members for members , to learn from others and celebrate the amazing ongoing work at grass roots.
The cut off to update records for Connected was 3rd March ,and thanks to Julian this was achieved , to ensure the mailing list was as accurate as possible.
Please continue to encourage your members to go down the Direct Debit route .
Diocesan Events
Diocesan Eucharist All Saints,  Rothbury on 10th June, Service at 2pm but come and make a day of your visit.
Retreat at Shepherd’s Dene 19th -20th June
Visit our Tree at Howick 18th July .
Journal closing date 21st April  , these will be distributed in Rothbury on 10th June .
